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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 6 February 1986

EGYPTIAN PRIME MINISTER

As you know, the Egyptian Prime Minister is in London for

~medical treatment. He will apparently be out of hospital next
week, and has requested a meeting with the Prime Minister. Since
he was recently the Prime Minister's host in Egypt, we have agreed

\&u to this, and he will come at 0930 on Friday, 14 February.

3 I should be grateful for briefing on current issues in
UK/Egyptian relations.

I am copying this letter to Richard Mottram (Ministry of
Defence) and Mike Gilbertson (Department of Trade and Industry).

CHARLES POWELL

Robert Culshaw, Esqg..
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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